
LONG BEACH COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 
Contracts Management Department, G-4 

4901 East Carson Street, Long Beach, CA  90808 
Office  (562) 938-4843    Email: ssunleng@lbcc.edu 

 ____________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
Date: May 9, 2019     
 
To: Bidders 
 District Contacts 
     
From: Sota Sunleng   

 
Subject: Notice of Intent to Award 
 Bid C1994 Building L Library Interior Renovation Project 
  
 
Please take notice that, pursuant to the Instructions for Bidders issued by the District in 
connection with the above-referenced project, this shall constitute the District’s Notice of 
Intent to Award the Contract for the Project. The District intends to award said Contract 
to C-1 Construction Corporation, as the responsible bidder submitting the lowest 
responsive Bid Proposal. It is anticipated that at a regular meeting of the District’s Board 
of Trustees on May 22, 2019, beginning at 5:00 p.m. at Long Beach Community College, 
Liberal Arts Campus, 4901 E. Carson Street, Long Beach, CA  90808, the District’s Board 
of Trustees intends to ratify award of the Contract to C-1 Construction Corporation, 
pursuant to the foregoing. 
 
 
Thank you for your participation. 
 

 
 
 


